

















CONSULATE GENERAL
OF THE
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

American Consulate Genefal
Guayaquil - Ecuador
U.S. INFORMATION SERVICE December 10, 1964

Mr, Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298,
Walnutport, Pennsylvania,
E.U.A, 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

We have received a letter from the Manager of Radio Suceso
Sr. Eduardo Carrién Puertas informing us that you have been able to
monitor his Guayaquil radio station in the state of Pennsylvania.
He is extremely grateful for your letter and has had it published by
one of the local newspapers, a copy of which we are enclosing.

I would like to express my appreciation to you for your fine
gesture which is a step along the road toward better relations and
understanding between the people of Ecuador and the United States,

Thank you very much for your kind attention,.

incerely you

rederick W. Shaffer
Branch Public Affairs Officer
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